

TOWN OF STONINGTON DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING

Memorandum

To:

Cindy Ladwig, Town Clerk

From:

Keith A. Brynes - Town Planner

Date:

April 18, 2013

Subject:

2014 POCD Subcommittee 4/15/13 meeting

Cindy,

The Regular Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission's 2014 Plan of Conservation and Development Subcommittee which was scheduled for Monday April 15, 2013 did not take place. A Special Meeting will be held later this month.

Thanks, Keith

CYNTHIA LADWIG

13 APR 19 AM 8: 55

RECEIVED FOR RECORD